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Comments: Hello my name is Dakotah Aldridge 

 Hello I'm writing this as one of the many responsible people that use the Chugiak forest during the winter time.

Just this last year I have gotten my fiancé in a snowmachine and have showed her a very small part of lost Lake,

not only do I plan on showing or more of lost Lake but I also plan on showing her other parts of the Chugiak

forest as snow becomes available.   Over the years we've helped many people whether it be getting them

unstuck, fixing their sled or picking up stuff that they dropped afterwards.  We do as much as we can  to keep

the Chugiak forest clean and ready for use the following year even if that means as doing so little as picking up a

cup in the parking lot.   We use the Chugiak forest all the time in the winter all the way from snug Harbor Road to

turnagain pass to skookum and to Whittier and we are 100%  opposed to losing any of the land or access rights

into the Chugiak forest.   The Chugiak forest needs to be kept open, taken care of and maintained for the current

generation  and future generations.

 

Thank you your time

Dakotah Aldridge


